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July 2, 2009 (Agenda) 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street, Room 403 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Appointment of ad hoc Committee Regarding LAFCO Staffing  
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION   
 
It is recommended the Chair appoint members of the Commission to review and make 
recommendations regarding LAFCO staffing arraignments.  
 
DISCUSSION  
 
This item is on the agenda at the request of Commission Chair Bob Orach.  He is interested in 
appointing an ad hoc committee of Commissioners to review and make recommendations 
regarding LAFCO staffing arrangements.   
 
Currently LAFCO staff support is obtained via a contract between the Commission and Braitman 
& Associates.  Since this the final year of the four year contract it would be timely to convene an 
ad hoc committee to consider staffing needs and options for when the current contract expires.  
 
Please contact Chair Orach or the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
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